





República de Moçambique

Ministério da Educação e Desenvolvimento Humano Instituto Nacional de Exames, Certificação e Equivalências

ESG / 2020 10 a Classe 1ª Chamada 90 Minutos

Exame Final de Língua Inglesa

Esta prova contém 26 perguntas. Leia com atenção e responda na sua folha de exame.

Section I: Read the text carefully and then answer the following questions. (There are 7 marks for this section).

Population growth, urbanisation and income growth in developing countries are fuelling a significant global increase in the demand for food of animal origin, while also aggravating the competition between crops and livestock (increasing cropping areas and decreasing rangelands). This means that something has to be done so as to minimise the situation. One of the ways is what has come to be called 'integrated crop-livestock farming'.

Integrated crop-livestock farming is the farming that involves looking for methods that aim at producing enough food and preserve pasture for animals to feed on. A common crop-livestock farming is the growing of lettuce and keeping of ducks on the same piece of land. The waste from ducks will be used as manure in the filds of lettuce; this manure will boost the harvest lettuce which in turn will provide food for the ducks.

An advantage of integreated crop-livestock farming is that the waste products of one component serve as a resource for the other. In this situation, a farmer is able to have both crops and livestock on the same piece of land. Above all, the faeces of livestock may be used in production of bioenergy that is maybe used in household lightening.

Glossary:
aggravate- agravar
rangelands- pastagens
waste-desperdício
boost –aumentar

- 1. What is integrated crop-livestock farming?
- 2. Give the example of a common crop-livestock farming acording to the text.
- 3. Why should manure be used in the field of lettuce?
- Mention one (1) advantage of integrated crop-livestock farming.
- 5. Can crop-livestock farming reduce poverty in our country?
- 6. Does the high demand of food makes it hard for animals to have grazing lands?
- 7. Can integrated crop-livestock farming be only practiced in Mozambique?

Section II: Choose the best alternative (A,B,C or D) in each of the following sentences. Write the letter only. (There are 9,0 marks for this section).

Please turn the page over

2020/10 a Classe / Exame Final de Lingua Inglesa/ 1a Chamada

8.	Most automatic teller machine	es are found the	bank,		
	A indoors B ins			D	outdoors
9.	A tablet may not have as man	y functions as a	•		
	A cellphone B lap		printer	D.	ΓV
10.	is not in the list of the n	ew technology.			
	A Cellphone B La	ptop C	Television	D 7	Typewriter
11.	Rice cooker is an that a	llows one to cook ri-	ce without worries o	fbu	urning the rice.
	A appliance B bow	A C	cook	D	plate
12.	The automatic teller machine	replaces a in the	e bank.		
	A manager B mo	ney C		D	teller
13.	Your personal identity number orshould be kept secret.				
	A CIF B ID	C	PIN	D	PUNK
14.	If you want to withdraw mon-				
	A card B dri	ve C	file	D	pen
15.	·				
	A Movies B Mu	isic C	Poverty	D	Publicity
16.	These are Mozambican celebrities <u>EXCEPT</u>				
	A Joaquim Chissano	C	Zainadine Junior		
	B Luisa Diogo	D	Oscar Pistorius		
17.	is an example of a natio				
	A Alberto Chissano	C	Jose Craveirinha		
	B Bertina Lopes	D	Ricardo Rangel		
18.	To be a means to be a v				
	A celebrity B dep	puty C	dancer	D	worker
19.	Famous people affect the soc	iety in a positive way	because they help_		organizations.
	A government B hur		international		
20.	All these are musicians EXC	EPT .			
	A Messias Maricoa		Paulina Chiziane		
	B Moreira Chonguiça		Stewart Sukuma		
21	The majority of people in Mo	ozambique use to	be informed		
21.	A letters B ma	이 생활하게 되었다. 그는 사람 모양이 되어 먹었다. 그 그 그 아이들은 그 없다.		D	television
22	One of the aims of television	HT 16 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10			terevision
44.			readers	n	speakers
					ор ес кого
23.	These days people useto				
	A cellphones B hor	rns C	letters	D	telegrams
24.	We didn't go to the stadium b	out we watched the g	ame on		
	A magazine B ner	이 문자, 전에 대통한 한 시간은 기계 하는 것은 사람이 있다. 시간 계획을 살아?	radio	D	television
25.	A always provides facts	to the consumers.			
	A game B new	wspaper C	novel	D	story
	Castina III. Waiting (There	are 40 marks for t	his contian		

Section III: Writing. (There are 4,0 marks for this section).

26. In about 150 words, write a composition about Samora Machel. Do not sign your composition.

THE END

Encontre Aqui:

- Livros Escolares (1ª a 12ª Classe);
- Exames Escolares (1ª a 12ª Classe) Exames de Admissão (Todas Universidades)
- **Exames Resolvidos**
- Trabalhos feitos.

Acesse mais Conteúdos agora

www.eduskills.co.mz

ou

CLIQUE AQUI

Qual livro ou exame procuras? (861003535

